
 
 

Commissioners Regular Meeting 
March 16, 2020 8:00 a m 

 
 
Present:  Rick Nobbe, and Mark Koors 

President Nobbe called the March 16​nd​ Decatur County Commissioners meeting in session; he then announced 
Title VI forms are available for anyone wishing to fill out and submit to the Auditor’s Office. 

Mr Koors moved to approve the March 2nd minutes, and Mr Nobbe seconded. 

Mr Koors moved to approve claims as presented, and Mr Nobbe seconded. 

Mr Nobbe ​discussed about the jail reporting receiving an A- and that Baker & Tilley are working on this. A New 
contract for 2020 has been entered into. 

 ​Don Schilling of the Economic Developing ​said the area will be expanding. He asked for the commissioners’ 
final approval. Mr Koors moved to approve and Mr Nobbe seconded.  

Sean Durbin of the Decatur County Board of Health ​talked with the commissioners about isolation and an 
after plan regarding the COVID-19 pandemic. At this time 97 preliminary tests have been given but there are 
no positive cases in Decatur County while Franklin & Johnson County do have positive cases.  

Rex McKinney​ spoke to the commissioners about what Decatur County Hospital will be doing during this time. 

With nothing else to come before the Commissioners, Mr KoorsKoors moved to recess, Mr Buening seconded, 
Mr Buening secon and Mr Nobbe concurred.Nobbe concurred  Meeting recessed. 
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